
This year the newly formed 
Southern Combination Walking 
Football League is completing the 
season by staging a finals day at 
Worthing Football Club on 24th 
June 2023 commencing at 2pm.

Please come along and support the 
Over 50s Sussex Walking 
Footballers in their quest to be the 
inaugural East or West Cup 
Winners 2023.

We will also be presenting the 
Champions Medals to the League 
Winners.

Join us to celebrate Walking 
Football in Sussex and next year 
YOU COULD PLAY in the Over 50s, 
Over 60s and Womens League!

Information and registration 
forms available through our Email:
scflwalking@gmail.com OR contact 
Martin Waner on 07707 174310.
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